
Update on Runoff for President and Executive Vice
President in 2024 NATCA National Election

As a result of none of the three candidates in the races for president and
executive vice president receiving a majority of the votes cast during the July
30 ballot count in the 2024 NATCA National Election, a runoff election among
the two candidates who received the most votes for each of those positions will
commence this week.

Runoff ballots will be mailed to NATCA members’ home addresses today, Aug.
16. Runoff ballots must be returned to the National Election Committee
(NEC)’s post office box in Washington, D.C., by 9 a.m. EDT on Oct. 4. The
NEC will collect the runoff ballots from the post office box and conduct the
runoff ballot count on that same day.

https://www.natca.org/committees/nec/


The candidates for president on the runoff ballot are Nick Daniels and Rich
Santa. 

The candidates for executive vice president on the runoff ballot are Mick
Devine and Jamaal Haltom.

Any new member who joins NATCA on or before Sept. 18 will be mailed a
runoff ballot. Any member who doesn’t receive a runoff ballot or needs a
duplicate runoff ballot for any other reason can make a request for a duplicate
runoff ballot by sending an email to natcaelection2024@natca.org by Sept. 16.
A request for a duplicate runoff ballot should include the member’s name,
facility, and current home mailing address. 

Members with questions about the election process may contact the National
Election Committee at ​nec@members.natca.org.

PCT Members Meet with U.S. Representative Mike
Quigley in Washington, D.C.

Potomac TRACON (PCT) FacRep Amy Lark and PCT member Brian
Schmelzel  attended an event for U.S. Representative Mike Quigley (Ill.-5) in
June that highlighted Chicago’s food scene. 

mailto:natcaelection2024@natca.org
mailto:nec@members.natca.org


The pair spoke briefly with Rep. Quigley, and he reacted enthusiastically when
he heard Lark and Schmelzel were controllers and NATCA members. They
thanked him for his support of the FAA Reauthorization bill and his work as a
member of the U.S. House Appropriations Committee’s Subcommittee of
Transportation, Housing, and Urban Development (THUD). 

Register Now for CFS 2024: Hotel Room Block
Closes and Early-Bird Pricing Ends on August 18!

Get ready to join us at Communicating for Safety (CFS) 2024! CFS is NATCA’s
premier aviation safety conference uniting industry leaders, innovators, and
professionals. Join us from September 16-18, 2024, at The Horseshoe Las
Vegas for three days of unparalleled insights into safety, technology, and
relationship-building. Engage in dynamic discussions, network with peers and
pioneers, and shape the future of aviation.

Registration is now open, and all registrants can take advantage of lower
early-bird prices for conference registration and tickets for the Archie
League Medal of Safety Awards banquet through August 18.

​In addition, after August 18, hotel rooms in NATCA’s room block are no
longer guaranteed and are subject to availability.

Don’t wait! Save money and secure your place now for an event that promises
to elevate your expertise and connections in the skies. 



Learn more about CFS here. | Register for CFS 2024 here.

General FAQs for Conference | Housing Policy FAQs for NATCA Members

​Have questions about registering? Email event organizers
at natcacfs@natca.net.
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